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SCOPE OF WORK
 

This project, also known as the "St. Augustine Beach Hurricane Irma Recovery Project", is a
grant funded dune planting project to replace sea oats lost due to heavy erosion during and
post Hurricane Irma. This project is also in coordination with the current beach re-nourishment
project.

 

CURRENT PROJECT PHASE: Planning
 

Planting has been rescheduled for Winter 2025 - Spring 2026 upon completion of the planned
USACOE beach re-nourishment project and sea turtle nesting season. See Beach Re-
Nourishment Project updates here.

 

PROJECT FUNDING:
 

https://www.staugbch.com/engineering/page/sea-oats-planting
https://www.staugbch.com/community/page/beach-re-nourishment-project


Funding for this project will be by Florida Department of Environmental Protection matching-
funds grant in the amount of $25,000.

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
 

For additional project information, contact the City’s Engineering Department:

Jason D. Sparks, P.E.                                   Derek Sands

Engineering Director                                    Engineering Inspector

(904) 471-2122                                             (904) 808-5901

jsparks [at] cityofsab.org                                dsands [at] cityofsab.org

 

HELPFUL LINKS:

Have a concern or request regarding City operations? Click here to access the
Resident Self Service page.

Have a question regarding stormwater management and City's National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Program? Click here.

View in Google Maps

29.844638771154, -81.265081606488

mailto:dsands@cityofsab.org
https://broker.edmundsassoc.com/RSS/?municipalId=SAUGFL#MAKE_A_REQUEST
https://www.staugbch.com/engineering/page/stormwater-management
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=29.844638771154%2C-81.265081606488&z=18

